
From:  Sarah Zorn 
To: Moore, Shari 
Date:  4/20/2011 2:42 PM 
Subject:  Ord 11-27 Testimony 
 
Shari,  
Would you please add the note below to Legistar file Ord 11-27.  
Thank you,  
Sarah 
 
>>> Veronica Burt <univaveequity@yahoo.com> 4/20/2011 1:40 PM >>> 
Dear Mayor & City Council Members: 

  
 
The Preserve and Benefit Historic Rondo Committee has met and deliberated on Council Member Carter's amendments to 
proposed changes regarding the Central Corridor Zoning Ordinance.  While concerned there was no agreement on each of our 
height/density recommendations, we nonetheless believe this policy action to be a step in the right direction and therefore support 
his zoning amendments.  Thank you all for hearing our concerns within this past week as we will speak in favor of the zoning 
amendments at today’s hearing and look forward to your support as well. 

  
On behalf of the Rondo Committee,  
 
  
Veronica Burt - JUST Equity, Public Policy Advocate/Cultural Organizer - (univaveequity@yahoo.com) - Member of the Preserve and 
Benefit Historic Rondo Committee: "Revitalization without Displacement - Lifting people out of poverty and not out of the 
neighborhood"  


